

D1 Newsletter



October Reading University Winners

Congratulations to the following Reading University winners!

1st Grade - Ms. Burton: Jada Whitaker 1st Grade- Ms. Coe: Ethan Goodson 1st Grade- Ms. Oveson: Jaxon Campbell

2nd Grade- Ms. Cripps: Arnav Sharma

2nd Grade- Mrs. Dumont: Anvika Amruthaluri 2nd Grade- Mrs. Evans: Roman Brinar-Shultz

3rd Grade- Mrs. Jhaveri: Sashank Sirivuri

3rd Grade- Mrs. Pineda: Aarav Sudharsankumar

3rd Grade- Mrs. Wanner: Aarush Vellineni

4th Grade- Mrs. Christiansen: Lily Anithottam

4th Grade-Mrs. Arabyan: Liam Bennett

4th Grade- Mrs. Thornock: Zachary Mainzer

5th Grade- Mrs. Larsen: Joanne Jinoy 5th Grade- Ms. Diamond: Juia Hagopian 5th Grade- Mrs. Williams: Ava Bailey

6th Grade- Ms. Morris: Sreenidhi Veerapan 6th Grade- Mr. McCamy: Rahini Goyat 6th Grade- Mrs. Peery: Ashish Amruthaluri





DECEMBER COMMUNITY EVENT

We have made some changes and will be postponing our service project to late winter/early spring time. Watch for details coming soon regarding our December community event!

CLICK HERE

If you missed the opportunity to sign up to help with FSO CommUNITY events and activities.



THANK YOU

The FSO would like to take this moment to thank all of our APA Draper 1 Staff for all you do to help our children's minds grow and develop! Thank you to each and everyone of you. You all play an integral part in our children's lives.

Substitute Teachers

Our school is looking for kind and caring substitute teachers to ensure our students continue to thrive when teachers need to be out of the classroom.

Subbing is a great opportunity for future teachers, accomplished professionals, career changers, stay-at-home parents, retirees, college students, part-time employees, and anyone who wants to make a difference!

No experience needed. APA training provided for all group classes and classroom support.

Join our Substitute Teacher Pool

NOVEMBER COMMUNITY EVENT

We had a wonderful Family Literacy
CommUNITY Event last week! So many books
were exchanged and we have just over 50
books to donate to the Family Support Center.
We are grateful to Lindsay Burton, Courtney
Lyle, Nabeela Masani, Monal Agnihorti, Marie
Spencer, Will Spencer, Karen Mainzer, Patricia
Dominguez, Candice Farnsworth and Francine
Lima for helping us put on such a fun event!

We had two fantastic authors come and share their knowledge.

Thank you to Mahina Tai, Author and Illustrator of, Oh What Joy Life Can Bring.



YOUTUBE

BUY BOOK

Thank you to Angie Lucas who wrote My Big Dumb Invisible Dragon. She also shared her fantastic book and she has another coming out next fall, check out her website. You may also find her book on Amazon.



YOUTUBE

WEBJITE

BUY BOOK

We also had the very talented Illustrator, Garth Bruner come. He drew caricature pictures for many lucky students whose names were drawn from the raffel. You can book Garth to come to your next event and what a treat it would be (HE WAS A HIT!):

WEBJITE

WHITE RIBBON WEEK REPORT

Our White Ribbon Week has been a great success.. We learned all about our amazing brains. Chemicals in our brains affect our moods, and we can help ourselves when we know how our brains work. For example, too much screen time might lead to headaches or anxiety; but we can turn our devices off and get outside for some fresh air and exercise and balance our brain chemicals out so that we feel better again. If you'd like to see the videos we watched each day at lunch time during White Ribbon Week, please click on the links below.

Day 1

Day 2

Day 3

Day 4

Day 5



We are looking to hire for the following positions:

- Event Support Leader (3 hours, 2 days per week)
- Social Dance Teacher (2-3 hours, 2-3 days per week)
- Part Time D3 Campus Coordinator (20 hours per week)
- Full Time Elementary & Secondary Program Coordinator

This is a great way to dig in and participate in our program and to rub shoulders with wonderful parents, students and staff members! If you have basic computer skills, enjoy organizing, motivating students and solving problems with a smile, please apply!

Please send your name, phone number and a short paragraph about why you love the Ambassador Program to Mrs. Findlay at cfindlay@apamail.org

What do we do in the Ambassador Program? Watch Character Development Highlights here!

UPCOMING SERVICE DRIVE



We CAN Care! There's a frosty nip in the air, and that means that APA's multi-campus annual donation drive is just around the corner. campus, every grade, and every classroom will be working together to fight hunger! This year we'll be gathering food items to benefit the Utah Food Bank. The food bank provides 68.1 million meals a year to help feed those in need right here in our own state! Let's show we care by making sure no one goes hungry this holiday season! The donation drive kicks off December 1st and continues through December 16th. Students should bring donations to their classrooms to be counted. We accept CANS, boxes, or plastic-packaged food items. Please no glass, expired food, or perishable items.



HAPPY



THANKSGIVING